
Christmas Decorations 

 

If you would like to contribute to the beautification of the Chapels 

and the Smith Hall for Christmas, please provide the information 

below.  Contributions may be made in any amount. 

  
Name of Donor (as you would like it listed in the Christmas 
bulletin):  
  

 

 
Amount donated:  _________________________ 
  
Please indicate:  Flowers are in memory of / in honor of / in 
thanksgiving for / etc.  
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Please place your form along with your donation in the collection 
plate or deliver it to the church office no later than Sunday 
December 12th .  
You may use the form in your Sunday Bulletin or print out this form 
which can be found in the Weekly Newsletter and on the website in 
resources. 
For more information… 
Please contact the Parish Office (410-326-4948). 
office@middlehamandstpeters.org 

office@middlehamandstpeters.org

